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Dear Senators, 

I greatly support making April Oregon's Native Plant Appreciation Month. Native plant 

appreciation month is a small moment of time to expose students, educators, 

governments, cities, towns and communities on the importance of Oregon's diversity 

of native species. As well it is an opportunity to share the many benefits of 

propagating native plants in your home gardens form the smallest herbs to the 

grandest trees. 

 

Thank you for taking this into consideration, 

Julianne Spelletich 


